
Eilperin, Juliet


From: Eilperin, Juliet


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 5:01 PM


To: Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal


Subject: I was hoping to talk to you for a few minutes, on background


Dear Julie,


I know the last few days have been difficult. I was hoping you could give me a ring on my cell, 202-302-3663, so we


could chat, I would appreciate it. I think something has been off in the reporting on Hurricane Dorian, and I would like


to run it by you.


Best,


Juliet


Juliet Eilperin


Senior National Affairs Correspondent


The Washington Post


(O) 202-334-7774


(C) 202-302-3663


juliet.eilperin@washpost.com


@eilperin
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